
Respectfully, 

Harvey School District 152 
January 4, 2016 

Gloria Johnson, President - Board of Education 
Dr. Denean Adams, Superintendent of Schools 
Harvey School District 152 
16001 South Lincoln Avenue 
Harvey, Illinois 60426 

Dear President Johnson and Superintendent Adams: 

It has been an honor and privilege to have served as the principal of Sandburg School and 
as the Director of Special Services within the Harvey School District 152. It is with 
gratitude and humility that I submit to you my resignation as the Director of Special 
Services effective at the close of the work day on March 4, 2016. I am seeking this 
resignation approval in order to provide administrative leadership in a different 
educational setting. 

I cannot say enough wonderful things about the district, in particular, the Board of 
Education (that demonstrated confidence in hiring me), our administrative team, my 
Office Special Services staff, students, and parents. During my tenure of nearly five years 
within the district, I have encountered individuals that have helped me grow and develop 
as a seasoned administrator. For the confidence you have showed me during my time 
here; I am grateful. It has been a pleasure to serve the Harvey community and I wish the 
district the very best in the future. 

Dr. Sophia Jones-Redmond 

c: Board of Education 
Human Resource Department 
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